Week 7

Summer 2025

Summer Fun Newsletter



Morristown-Beard Day Camp 973-532-7569 http://summer.mbs.net

Welcome back to another year at MBS

Day Camp!!

We have ended our LAST WEEK OF

CAMP!

Check out the website for our weekly pictures!

Highlights From This Week

Dress Up Days
Six Flags Trip
Amazing Race
Final Dance Show

Olympic Highlights

Congratulations to the
Panthers for winning the
Football Tournament this
week.! Congratulations to the
Wolves for winning the
Handball Tournament this
week! Congratulations to the
Sunfish for winning the Hand
Golf Tournament!

Scores for Olympics are posted online!

Check the leaderboard online at: http://summer.mbs.net and go to SCORES.

Just a note: We are using the same system this year that sends out notifications regarding any time a camper visits the health office. Any emergency issues will result in a phone call. Thank you for your patience!

Drop-Off / Pick-Up Procedures

Once again we thank all of you for your patience and cooperation with our drop-off and pick-up procedures we have this summer. We would like to remind you that regular drop-off is from 8:30 to 8:50 a.m. Please do not drop off your children prior to 8:30 a.m. if you are not early drop off, we cannot guarantee counselor supervision down in the gym area. If you arrive after 9:00am, please bring your camper to the day camp office so they may sign in. All groups will begin to move to their first activity at 8:55 a.m. Please make every effort to be here on time each day. In addition, the camp day ends for ALL groups at 3:10 p.m.Regular pick-up is from 3:10 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. We ask that you please cooperate with camp staff, campus speed limits and directional signs at all times. In the morning we do have "rolling drop-off" for the "blue" zone.

Lost and Found: Please check the lost and found table in the Athletic Center for items you may be missing. Our collection is growing. Thank you.



Summer Fun Newsletter Page 2

COUNSELOR GIFTS: Several families have asked for guidelines on ways to say "thank you" to their child's counselors for a great summer. How you choose to say thank you is a family decision, but we would be happy to offer suggestions and/or guidelines. If you'd like, please feel free to give us a call or stop by the camp office if we may be of assistance.



CONGRATULATIONS TO THE SWANS FOR WINNING THE OLYMPICS!

Second Place Olympic Winners: Dolphins

Amazing Race Winners: Swans, Falcons, Dolphins, and Rabbits

COUNSELORS OF THE WEEK (C.O.W)

Katie from the Ravens
George from the Tigers

Group of the Week: Condors

COUNSELORS OF THE SUMMER

Taylor from the Dolphins

Ethan from the Wolves

Grou<mark>p of the S</mark>ummer: Dolphins

THANK YOU FOR A WONDERFUL SUMMER!!



summermbs.smugmug.com SmugMug Photo password: Summer2025!